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Miriam Cutler <mir.cut@verizon.net> Sun, Oct 16, 2011 at 1:24 PM 
To: patrice.lattimore@lacity.org 

I live on a street where most of the residents have created additional parking because the distance 
between our property and the curb is quite large.  Having that additional parking spot in what you call 
"the apron" really helps residents by keeping our family vehicles close to our home and clearing the 
streets for other necessary uses.  There is absolutely no blockage of the sidewalk by any of us on 
Marcasel Ave. 

 
Please take the time to separate out where this law is helpful and where it 
creates new I live on a street where most of the residents have created 
additional parking because the distance between our property and the curb 
is quite large.  Having that additional parking spot in what you call "the 
apron" really helps residents by keeping our family vehicles close to our 
home and clearing the streets for other necessary uses.  There is 
absolutely no blockage of the sidewalk by any of us on Marcasel Ave. 
 
Please take the time to separate out where this law is helpful and where it 
creates new problems for residents. 
 
Thank you, 
 
miriam 
Miriam Cutler 
4077 Marcasel Ave., Los Angeles 
90066 
mir.cut@verizon.net 
www.miriamcutler.com 
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